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Comments: The Holy Cross Wilderness Area ("HCWA") is again under attack for its water resources. Almost

immediately upon the creation of the HCWA there has been the ongoing need for citizens to defend it in order to

maintain its wilderness state. The intent of designating the land as a Wilderness Area was to preserve it in a

natural state and keep human activities that impact the land to a minimum. Clearly the proposed Homestake III

project is in violation of that objective. I am just as opposed to the Homestake III project as I was to Homestake II.

Keep the Homestake Valley wild for future generations to enjoy, just as it was intended.


